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Champions are Born, Losers are Made
John Di Lemme 2012
Jus Divinum Regiminis Ecclesiastici,
Or, The Divine Right of Churchgovernment, Asserted and Evidenced by
the Holy Scriptures ... In All Which
It is Apparent, That the
Presbyteriall Government, by
Preaching and Ruling Presbyters, in
Congregationall, ... Anonymous
2021-09-09 This work has been
selected by scholars as being
culturally important and is part of
the knowledge base of civilization as
we know it. This work is in the
public domain in the United States of
America, and possibly other nations.
Within the United States, you may
freely copy and distribute this work,
as no entity (individual or
corporate) has a copyright on the
body of the work. Scholars believe,
and we concur, that this work is
important enough to be preserved,
reproduced, and made generally
available to the public. To ensure a
quality reading experience, this work
has been proofread and republished
using a format that seamlessly blends
the original graphical elements with
text in an easy-to-read typeface. We
appreciate your support of the
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preservation process, and thank you
for being an important part of
keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant.
The Perpetual Lover Alvaro Marin
2013-06-05 Carlos is a lover of
women. He loves them passionately,
intensely, and deeply, and he tries
to be sincere and tender. He is
sensual and caring, generous in his
affection and attention, and prone to
fall ardently in love. His sensual
adventures, filled with the pursuit
of beauty and every possible
hedonistic pleasure, take him to
three different countries. In each
country, he loses his heart on the
perpetual quest for the elusive love
of his life. He knows that each woman
he romances is ready to be loved, and
it’s up to him to unlock the mystery
of her inner heart if he desires
access to more. But on his lustfueled quest, he finds an unexpected
surprise in an older woman. Has he
finally found the one woman he could
love forever in this sophisticated
and beautiful woman he meets? Is she
the woman of his dreams, his
fantasies, his heart’s desire? Only
time will tell. The heart wants what
the heart wants, and Carlos knows
just how far he will go to see his
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most fervent dreams come true.
Let Us Not Forget Vurlee A. Toomey
2002-07-01 Over 70 authors and
veterans share the sacrifices so many
of America's veterans have made, in
peacetime and in war, throughout the
20th century. You'll read about Duty,
Honor, Courage - from the testing of
a submarine, to the loss of the Space
Shuttle Challenger, to the everyday
sacrifice of men and women in
uniform, whether serving during peace
or war. You'll walk bloodied beaches,
soar over enemy turf, pray, crawl in
and out of caves, tend the wounded,
shoot and be shot at, feel your heart
race with fright as flak comes at you
from every direction...walk the
deck...hit the deck...feel the heat
as fire dances across the deck, into
the cockpit and into the foxhole you
occupy. Your heart will constrict as
the man in front of you takes the
bullet meant for you. You'll know the
painful bite of shrapnel, the gnawing
ache hunger brings and red-hot anger
as a comrade falls. But most of all,
you'll experience total, unabridged
fear as you watch the enemy advance
through the eyes of the author, and a
swelling of pride as you meet
America's veterans.
Annual Report - Bureau of Public
Roads: 1952 United States Bureau of
Public Roads 2018-02-28 This work has
been selected by scholars as being
culturally important, and is part of
the knowledge base of civilization as
we know it. This work was reproduced
from the original artifact, and
remains as true to the original work
as possible. Therefore, you will see
the original copyright references,
library stamps (as most of these
works have been housed in our most
important libraries around the
world), and other notations in the
work. This work is in the public
domain in the United States of
America, and possibly other nations.
Within the United States, you may
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freely copy and distribute this work,
as no entity (individual or
corporate) has a copyright on the
body of the work. As a reproduction
of a historical artifact, this work
may contain missing or blurred pages,
poor pictures, errant marks, etc.
Scholars believe, and we concur, that
this work is important enough to be
preserved, reproduced, and made
generally available to the public. We
appreciate your support of the
preservation process, and thank you
for being an important part of
keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant.
Born of the Shadows Cyndi Friberg
2009-06 Proud and rebellious, Gideon
is banished from the Light. His own
words define his punishment,
transforming bloodlust into literal
hunger. Living by his sword, he
wanders the land of mortals,
embittered and alone. Naomi works in
secret, illuminating manuscripts for
the Knights of St. John. Gideon is
drawn to her beauty and fascinated by
her innocence. She stirs the
shattered remnants of his nobility,
intensifying the conflict already
raging within him. Gideon is unlike
anyone Naomi has ever encountered
before. His passionate kisses and
intoxicating caresses leave her
restless and wanting. Still, she
senses the bleak loneliness he tries
so hard to deny. Responding to his
seduction with tenderness, she is
determined to help him rediscover the
beauty in life. The battle lines are
drawn. Gideon must seek redemption or
Fall. Naomi must lead her Rebel Angel
back into the light before the forces
of darkness have their way. Note:
This book was previously published
elsewhere under the same title and
has been re-edited for Cerridwen
Press.
Animals of the Stable Raycy Edwin
2021-10-15 Animals of the Stable is
about a group of animals find out
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that they have a very important job
to do. They are all gathered together
one night to carry out the
instructions told to them. Each
animal is assigned a very important
task. They only have so much time to
get everything ready. Will they have
everything done in time? Open the
book to a new Christmas story.
Stolen Treasure Lachman Mehta
2012-10-31 Stolen Treasure is a book
almost 70 years in the writing!
Written over the decades since 1946,
this collection of observations,
quotes, proverbs, witticisms and
rules for living have guided the
author since his youth growing up in
India, through his time in the Indian
Navy, and for the bulk of his life
since moving to Ireland in 1960. Now
in his mid-80s, the author presents a
lifetime of humour and words of
wisdom for a happy life in this book.
A true treasure collection of oneline gems and snip-bits of life s
experiences, the book presents an
insight into the observations of life
over the author s lifetime that so
many of us experience but never
document. At first, observations from
an idealistic young man are
presented. This is followed by wisdom
learned in early adulthood and
gathered as an Officer with the
Indian Navy. The observations
continue from a happy lifetime in
Ireland with a large focus on what
the author learned about life as a
husband and father, as well as
engineer and lecturer, to retiree.
These have been collected over the
years as the author has experienced
them in life or overheard them in
social occasions, and carefully
recorded by hand. In the decades
before the internet and social media,
these were the original status
updates that tell a story of how life
and perception of what matters has
changed over almost 70 years. An
intriguing read for every person of
sell-steering-joint-for-toyota-45209-59744r

all ages and all interests.
The Student Missionary Enterprise
Student Volunteer Movement for
Foreign Missions. International
Convention 1894
Through My Eyes Alton Gansky 1997
2028 End Gabriel Erb 2019-07-12 God
created a game - it's called The Game
of Life. Planet Earth is the playing
field, the 10 love commandments are
the rules, and we humans are the
players who can win or lose. The game
is played by two teams, like the game
of football. One team's head coach is
Jesus and the other team's head coach
is Satan. All of us on earth are
playing for one of these two teams!
Gabriel Ansley Erb wrote the book
"2028 END" in order to fully
elucidate God's game clock scenario
for The Game of Life as contained in
the game's handbook, the Holy Bible.
The handbook says, "God declared the
end from the beginning" (Isaiah
46:10) by using 7 days in the
creation event. Each 24 hour creation
day foretold of a future 1,000 year
period for a total 7,000 year plan
God had for The Game of Life to be
played on planet earth. And
amazingly, to confirm this is all
true, God hid a secret prophesy in
each creation day foretelling the
greatest event He had planned to
occur in that day's future
millennium!Consequently, Creation day
1 foretold Adam & Eve's fall, which
was fulfilled during earth's 1st
millennium. Creation day 2 foretold
Noah's global flood, which was
fulfilled during earth's 2nd
millennium. Creation day 3 foretold
Moses' Red Sea parting, which was
fulfilled during earth's 3rd
millennium. Creation day 4 foretold
of John the Baptist & Jesus Christ,
and so they lived and died during
earth's 4th millennium. And the
prophecies continue with each
Creation day!Gabriel proves all of
the above, carefully revealing the
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prophetic Scriptures as well as the
fulfillment Scriptures. Then he
reveals a dozen Scriptures proving
Christ died earth's 4,000 year and
will return earth's 6,000 year.
Finally, he proves Christ died Feast
of Passover AD 28 and will return
Feast of Trumpets 2028. For those who
read this book, it is an open and
shut case: The Game of Life will end
2,000 years from the year of Christ's
death on the cross - AD 2028.
Thankfully in Love Anna J. Stewart
2020-10-27 Four USA Today bestselling
romance authors come together for
Thanksgiving, telling the stories of
four woman who have not had the best
experiences with the men they have
dated in their pasts. With the help
of family and loved ones this holiday
season, can they learn to open their
hearts one more time? If they can
dare to make the leap, they could
find themselves finally, thankfully
in love... There''s no place like
home, especially during Thanksgiving.
After spending ten years as an
officer and analyst with a special
division in a federal cyberinvestigation, Tripp Atsilla is on
the brink of burnout. Then he meets
Parker Rutledge. Two years ago she
changed her name and moved to a small
town, hoping to leave the damage her
ex-husband caused behind. Someone''s
found her; someone who wants to make
her pay for her ex-husband''s crimes.
But can she trust Tripp? Can she
trust anyone? ... Miranda Cox isn''t
looking forward to heading home for
Thanksgiving. She''d raved to
everyone that Matthew was the one;
now she has yet another failed
relationship under her belt. Despite
working as a translator in Ottawa,
and loving travelling abroad, she''s
thirty-four and still single. When
Miranda arrives at Union Station in
Toronto, she''s surprised to see Taz,
her childhood friend. Years earlier,
they''d drifted apart. Miranda was so
sell-steering-joint-for-toyota-45209-59744r

hurt over the loss of their
friendship. She''s also shocked to
learn that he''s divorced. Miranda
finds herself inviting him and his
sick mother for Thanksgiving dinner
at her parents'' place. It is finally
their time? ... Chef Drew Barnett has
been hired to create the perfect
Thanksgiving for a potential
restaurant investor, but a power
outage has him scrambling to find a
working kitchen. Jilted bride and
food critic Claire Rothchild is petsitting a friend''s St. Bernard named
Snowflake. She wants to hibernate for
the holidays, but it turns out the
guest house she''s staying in has
power when the main house does not.
Feeling uncomfortable for invading
the privacy of his potential
investor''s guest, Drew doesn''t know
what to make of a food critic in his
kitchen, just as Claire doesn''t know
how to stop interfering with his
dishes and passing tidbits to a
mooching pooch. Is this a recipe for
a Dog-Gone Holiday? Or for love? ...
Born with a degenerative eye disease,
photographer Kelsey Thomas knows two
things: she will be legally blind
within five years and her family
wants to see her married and settled
first. Then Kelsey''s boyfriend
breaks up with her one week before
she planned to introduce him to her
family at her grandmother''s island
commitment ceremony. At the resort
bar, she meets Dr. Noah Lawson. He
spends his life inside his lab
developing cutting-edge techniques to
slow the progression of vision loss.
When he''s offered funding with
strings--save the eyesight of the
granddaughter of a wealthy investor-he''s reluctant to agree. Noah is
smitten by Kelsey--so much so that he
agrees to be her fake wedding date
for the Thanksgiving holidays. Too
late, he realizes her connection to
his potential investor. Is this a
set-up? Or fate? ... *********
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DETAILED STORY PLOTLINES: Anna J.
Stewart: At least that''s what Tripp
Atsilla hopes after spending ten
years as an officer and analyst with
a special division in a federal
cyber-investigation. The last few
years he''s been neck deep with ICAC
(Internet Crimes Against Children)
and while he''s lasted longer than
most, he''s on the brink of burnout.
His last case turned into a
nightmare; he was too late and
someone he''d sworn to protect died.
Going home feels like the perfect
escape and Thanksgiving is an
excellent time--his overwhelming
family will be too distracted by the
holiday to pay him much mind. Helping
with the construction expansion of
his brother''s deli/restaurant is
just the recharge he needs. Striking
up a friendship with one of the
waitresses? Bonus. Starting over is
something Parker Rutledge understands
all too well. Two years ago she
changed her name and moved to a small
town, hoping to leave the damage her
ex-husband caused behind. She loves
her off the grid life working as a
waitress in the local deli, but soon
the phone calls, emails, and threats
begin. Someone''s found her; someone
who knows who she really is. Someone
who wants to make her pay for her exhusband''s crimes. But can she trust
Tripp? Can she trust anyone? While
the Atsila family prepares to
celebrate Thanksgiving, Tripp finds
himself tied up in knots over Parker.
He knows there''s more to the woman
than she''s let on and there''s
nothing Tripp likes more than a
puzzle to solve. When finally faced
with the truth, he can only hope
he''s not too late to save yet
another innocent life: that of the
woman he loves. Kayla Perrin: After
her latest breakup, Miranda Cox
isn''t looking forward to heading
home to Toronto for Thanksgiving.
She''d raved to everyone that Matthew
sell-steering-joint-for-toyota-45209-59744r

was the one; now she has yet another
failed relationship under her belt.
To make matters worse, her sister is
newly engaged and she''s bringing her
fiancé. Her brother will be there
with his new wife. Miranda feels like
a failure. Thirty-four and still
single! But she has a good reason.
She''s been pursuing her career in
Ottawa, working as a translator. She
often travels abroad. Still, at her
age, she''s regretting that she
didn''t put as much effort into
finding a relationship. As Miranda
arrives at Union Station in Toronto,
she''s surprised to see Taz, her
childhood friend from school. Years
earlier, they drifted apart when Taz
got married and moved to the US.
Miranda was so hurt over the loss of
their friendship that she didn''t
even keep in touch with him on
Facebook. But she''s happy to see him
now, a friendly face from her past.
She''s shocked to learn that he''s
divorced. They head back to their old
neighborhood, but meet up for a drink
and to catch up. Miranda learns that
Taz never had children, that his
marriage lasted years longer than it
should have--and that many times, Taz
wanted to reach out to her over the
years. He''s missed their friendship.
Miranda wants to still be mad at him,
but she''s happy to have a friendly
face to commiserate with. The truth
is, she wasn''t able to forgive Taz
for marrying someone else. She always
hoped that one day they''d fall madly
in love and he would marry her.
Unfortunately, there''ll be no big
dinner at Taz''s place. His mother is
sick. He''s in town to spend time
with her. Miranda finds herself
inviting him and his mother for
Thanksgiving dinner at her parents''
place. Melinda Curtis: Chef Drew
Barnett wants to open his own
restaurant. He''s been hired to
create the perfect Thanksgiving for a
potential investor, but a power
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outage has him scrambling to find a
working kitchen. Jilted bride and
food critic Claire Rothchild is
holing up in her friend''s guest
house while pet-sitting another
friend''s St. Bernard named
Snowflake. She wants to hibernate
this holiday, but it turns out her
guest house has power when the main
house does not. Feeling uncomfortable
for invading the privacy of his
potential investor''s guest, Drew
doesn''t know what to make of a food
critic in his kitchen, just as Claire
doesn''t know how to stop interfering
with his dishes and passing tidbits
to a mooching pooch. Is this a recipe
for a Dog-Gone Holiday? Or for love?
Cari Lynn Webb: She needs a wedding
date... Born with a degenerative eye
disease, photographer Kelsey Thomas
knows two things: she will be legally
blind within five years and her
family wants to see her married and
settled first. Things seem to be on
track until Kelsey''s boyfriend
breaks up with her one week before
she planned to introduce him to her
family at her grandmother''s island
commitment ceremony. She knows how
she''ll be spending her Thanksgiving
professing her right to independence.
He needs an angel investor in his
research... Dr. Noah Lawson spends
his life inside his lab developing
cutting-edge techniques to slow the
progression of vision loss, radical
procedures that won''t be approved or
pay dividends for years. To escape
the pressure, he always spends his
holidays solo at an exclusive island
resort. When Noah''s offered funding
with strings--save the eyesight of
the granddaughter of a wealthy
investor--he''s reluctant to agree. A
chance meeting... At the resort bar,
Noah is smitten by a stranger--so
much so that he agrees to be her fake
wedding date for the holiday. What''s
the harm in that? Too late, he
realizes Kelsey''s connection to his
sell-steering-joint-for-toyota-45209-59744r

potential investor. Is this a set-up?
Or fate?
BSBOHS301B Learner Guide Apply
Knowledge of OHS Legislation in the
Workplace Scope 2009-02-24 This
Learner Guide addresses the
competency BSBOHS301B Apply knowledge
of OHS legislation in the workplace
Learner Guide It provides solid
underpinning knowledge, plenty of
practical examples and workplace
scenarios, and the flexibility to be
used in a variety of learning
environments, such as on-the-job,
off-the-job, distant learning or for
a combination of these. This Learner
Guide will help trainees and students
achieve superior learning outcomes
with the following learning features:
Numerous practical activities linked
to competencies Important tips and
hints to help students on-the-job
Practical examples to show how theory
applies to the workplace End-ofchapter assignments and case studies
Workplace Projects to allow students
to apply theory to a workplace
situation Workplace Simulations that
are based on case studies and
scenarios A glossary of key terms
End-of-section tables linking the
activities in the Guide to the
performance criteria addressed in the
section End-of-section tables that
link the Employability skills
covered. Provides engaging material
for learning, designed to increase
the participant’s interest in the
program and likelihood of completion
Is written in relevant, easy-to-read
language that facilitates learning
Provides numerous activities that
develop concepts and reinforce skills
Provides clear links between learning
and practice, including employability
skills Can be used in both workplace
and classroom training environments.
This Learner Guide will help teachers
and trainers of the competency
standard by: Providing a clear and
consistent resource for each
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participant Giving the necessary
underpinning knowledge for each
participant minimising the need for
further handouts and/or preparation
Providing a source of assessment
activities and/or a component of a
portfolio of evidence when complete
Nitric Oxide (No) and Cancer
2011-04-11
Making Sense of Vascular Ultrasound
Kenneth Myers 2004-11-26 Ultrasound
is used to demonstrate and classify
numerous vascular diseases including
· cerebrovascular and transcranial ·
lower and upper limb arterial · deep
vein thrombosis · deep and
superficial venous reflux · renal,
hepatoportal, mesenteric and penile.
Making Sense of Vascular Ultrasound
is designed to give users a hands-on,
practical approach to the diagnosis
of vascular disease. This pocketsized handbook provides easy to read,
concise, point-form text and includes
high-resolution ultrasound images and
informative line diagrams. Each
regional chapter covers · anatomy ·
pathology · clinical presentations ·
differential diagnosis · treatment ·
what the doctor needs to know ·
normal findings and criteria for
disease as seen by ultrasound ·
comprehensive protocols · ultrasound
images to collect for reports The
book also provides an overview of the
physical principles of ultrasound,
the physiology of blood flow,
vascular pathology, setting up a
vascular ultrasound diagnostic
service, and interventional vascular
ultrasound procedures.
Spagh-Yeti Tbo Publications
2019-10-20 Originelles Notizbuch im
Format 6x9 Zoll (ca. A5). Die 110
blanko Seiten bieten reichlich Platz
f�r Notizen oder Tagebucheintr�ge!
Dieses Notizheft hebt sich von
anderen ab durch ein cooles Design
auf dem Cover. Perfekt zum erstellen
von Skizzen, zum sammeln von Ideen
oder Planen von Events. Ein lustiger
sell-steering-joint-for-toyota-45209-59744r

Terminplaner oder Terminkalender als
Geschenk f�r Freunde und Familie zum
Geburtstag, zu Weihnachten oder
einfach zwischendurch.
Dot Grid Graph Paper Notebook
Creative Publishing 2019-05-26 This
minimalist dot grid notebook is the
perfect tool for bullet journaling,
illustration, prototyping,
calligraphy, sketching, and notetaking. Dimensions - 8.5'' x 11'' 120
pages
Rafael in Italy Etta Blaisdell
McDonald 1914
Speculative Execution in High
Performance Computer Architectures
David Kaeli 2005-05-26 Until now,
there were few textbooks that focused
on the dynamic subject of speculative
execution, a topic that is crucial to
the development of high performance
computer architectures. Speculative
Execution in High Performance
Computer Architectures describes many
recent advances in speculative
execution techniques. It covers
cutting-edge research
Wishes & Kisses for My Avery Wishes &
Kisses Studio 2019-07-24 ***CLICK
Wishes & Kisses Studio for more names
ideas - or type in the "name" +
"Wishes & Kisses Studio" in the
Amazon search engine*** With this
sweet lined journal, mom will be able
to write down all her wishes, this
sweet letters to my baby journal
makes a wonderful baby shower or new
mom gift idea. She can write down her
thoughts and hopes for her new baby.
At 6x9-inches it's handy to carry in
her purse, set in on night stand or
even tuck it on a shelf in the baby's
room.
Legacies of Stalingrad Christina
Morina 2011-09-19 Christina Morina's
book examines the history of the
Eastern Front war and its impact on
German politics and society
throughout the postwar period. She
argues that the memory of the Eastern
Front war was one of the most crucial
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and contested themes in each part of
the divided Germany. Although the
Holocaust gained the most prominent
position in West German memory,
official memory in East Germany
centered on the war against the USSR.
The book analyzes the ways in which
these memories emerged in postwar
German political culture during and
after the Cold War, and how views of
these events played a role in
contemporary political debates. The
analysis pays close attention to the
biographies of the protagonists both
during the war and after, drawing
distinctions between the accepted,
public memory of events and
individual encounters with the war.
The Glass Menagerie Harold Bloom 2007
A comprehensive study guide to
Tennessee Williams's The glass
menagerie.
Large Print Word Search Wacky
Wordsearches 2019-08-20 Word Search
Book For Adults Like your word search
big and easy to read? Then this Large
Print Word Search Puzzle is ideal for
you and a great gift for seniors.
Packed with 99 individual large print
word search puzzles spread out over
99 pages, this easy-to-read 8.5 x 11"
large print word search book for
adults features a beautiful lavender
cover and provides hours of
entertainment. The word searches
inside are both challenging and
addictive and you won't be able to
put this book down! Visit our Author
Page for even more of our large print
word search books and large print
word finds. 99 INDIVIDUAL WORD
SEARCHES: Hours of fun and
entertainment to enjoy! LARGE
PRINT:Large print is easy-to-read and
giant grids making it simple to
circle and complete. EXERCISE YOUR
BRAIN: Keep your brain active by
finding hundreds of words. MAKES A
GREAT GIFT: From the complete
beginner to the celebrated expert,
this large print word finds puzzle
sell-steering-joint-for-toyota-45209-59744r

book makes a great gift! Large Print
Word Search Puzzle Features 99
challenging and addictive word
searches spread out over 99
individual pages 8.5 x 11" dimensions
- big and easy to read Luxuriously
soft, durable, matte cover Cream
paper, which is easier on the eyes
than white
Custom on Course Tunxis Wadsworth
2014-07-15
Southern Edwardseans Obbie Tyler Todd
2022-01-17 The founders and
forerunners of the Southern Baptist
Convention were fundamentally shaped
by the thought of Puritan theologian
Jonathan Edwards and his theological
successors. While Baptists in the
antebellum South boasted a different
theological pedigree than
Presbyterians or Congregationalists,
and while they inhabited a Southern
landscape unfamiliar to the bustling
cities and tall forests of New
England, they believed their
similarities with Edwards far
outweighed their differences. Like
Edwards, these Baptists were
revivalistic, Calvinistic, loosely
confessional, and committed to
practical divinity. In these four
things, Southern Edwardseanism lived,
moved, and had its being. In the
nineteenth-century, when so many
Presbyterians scoffed at Edwards's
“innovation” and Methodists scorned
his Calvinism, Baptists found in
Edwards a man after their own heart.
By 1845, at the first Southern
Baptist Convention, Southern
Edwardseans had laid the groundwork
for a convention marked by the
theology of Jonathan Edwards.
North Carolina Manual 1921
Nurse Educator Because Awesome
Multitasking Ninja Isn't A Real Job
Title Furrr Corp Publishing
2019-06-05 This Amazing Journal is
the perfect spot for writing stuff
down. Features: It's 6x9 size fits
neatly on a desk or table yet still
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provides plenty of writing space. 110
pages Excellent and thick binding
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Durable white paper Sleek, mattefinished cover for a professional
look Makes For The Perfect Gift!
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